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	Section 1 – Summary and Recommendations



	This report sets out the work, achievements and ambitions yet to be fulfilled of Harrow Strategic Partnership in the year to May 2010.
Recommendations: That the report be received and noted.



Section 2 – Report

Introductory paragraph

Harrow Strategic Partnership brings together the public, private and voluntary sectors to work for a better future for the borough.  It develops and then attempts to fulfil a vision for the future of Harrow and its supported in this task by the input from time to time of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee.  
This particular report brings to Overview and Scrutiny’s attention the Partnership’s Annual Report covering the year to May 2010 and marks the ambitions that the Partnership adopted; how far it has succeeded in making progress towards achieving them and a recognition of how far there is still to go.  The report has been received and adopted by the Partnership Board.

In particular, the Annual Report sets out briefly on page 12 an outline of some of the key issues for the coming year including Partnership contribution to the Better Deal for Residents Programme and the need to refresh the Sustainable Community Strategy to correspond to the changing legislative, economic and political circumstances.
The Partnership would welcome views on the shape of this outline work programme.
Financial Implications

There are no specific financial implications arising from this report.  

Performance Issues

There are no performance issues arising from consideration of the Partnership Annual Report

Environmental Impact

There are no environmental impacts arising from consideration of the Partnership Annual Report
Risk Management Implications
There are no Risk management implications arising from consideration of the Partnership Annual Report
Corporate Priorities
Consideration of the partnership’s Annual Report does not impact specifically on any of the Council’s corporate priorities
Section 4 - Contact Details and Background Papers

Contact:  Mike Howes; Ext 5637
Background Papers: None
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